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Jim,

In describing Daniel Apon, for our PQC report, we have the text:

Former NIST employee; all work for this publication was done while at NIST.

Daniel actually did a little bit of work on the report after he left NIST.  We hired him as a
contractor for like 10-20 hours.  Should we change this text to reflect this?

Dustin
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